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                                                  RECOVERED 
On September 17th, a 2012 Zodiac 340 was stolen from Captain’s Cove in Ladner BC. At the 
beginning of October, New Westminster Police recovered the Zodiac pictured below from the 
Fraser River. Cst Roest of the New Westminster Police Marine Unit was attempting to identify 
the vessel when he received the Stolen Boats Canada Theft bulletin regarding the 2012 Zodiac 
stolen from Ladner BC. Cst Roest’s investigation was able to confirm that the vessel he had 
recovered was the Zodiac that had been stolen September 17th from Ladner BC. The 
investigation is ongoing. 
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